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School News 
 

 AL Bears raised over $1300 and donated a truckload of items to LaSalle House, of 
Catholic Social Services.  Funds were raised through a Quarter Carnival and a Hats On 
Day for Mental Health.  This is the second year that our We Day student leadership 
group voted to support LaSalle House.  
 

 Congratulations to the SACHS boys and girls soccer teams who both won their 
respective league championships last week! 


